
From: Michael <michael@theyfly.com>
Date: March 16, 2004 12:52:15 PM PST
To: "James Randi" <randi@randi.org>, derek@iigwest.com,
Vaughn@cfiwest.org, SKEPTICMAG@aol.com, James Underdown
<jim@cfiwest.org>
Subject: Re: [Plejarans_are_real] Dear Micheal Horn  this is a   Slandering if
TRUTH here in Brazil by Pseudo Ufologists and Fools

Science, moron, science.

No, fool, the game will be played this way. In addition to the already EXPERTLY
studied, examined, and validated physical evidence, we are in possession of
copyrighted documents and books that were published before the specific events
predicted in them occurred. We have legal proof of the "paranormal" so, since
you mistook the velvet glove for weakness, as most inwardly terrified, pathetic
little bully boys like you do, you will be held to your word to pay up.


